
 

 

 
 

 

COMPANHIA DE LOCAÇÃO DAS AMÉRICAS  

CNPJ:  10 .215.988/0001 -60  

NIRE:  353.003.595 -69 

(Publicly-traded Company) 

 

 
 

NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

UPDATE OF THE SECURITY INCIDENT  

 

 

COMPANHIA DE LOCAÇÃO DAS AMERICAS (“Company” or “Unidas”; B3: LCAM3 and OTC: CDLDY), in 

compliance with CVM instruction 358/2002 and following principles of transparency and best practices, hereby 

informs its shareholders and the market that, regarding to the security incident reported on November 23rd, 

identified unauthorized access and possible copying of part of its information, which are still in the process of 

delimitation of its scope, with no confirmation of public exposure of the data, until now. 

 

 

The Company reaffirms its commitment with transparency and with keeping the market informed. 

 

 

  
São Paulo, November 25th, 2020. 

 

Marco Túlio de Carvalho Oliveira  

CFO and IRO 

Email: ri@unidas.com.br. 

Available Information: ri.unidas.com.br 
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